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February Legislation Update
Click here for a round up of legislation gazetted in February 2018.

Ban of Plastic Bags In Kenya

Following the ban on plastic carrier bags and flat bags by the National Environment Management Authority (NEMA) last year, it was expected
that regulations would follow shortly to provide the regulatory framework for compliance. However, no regulations have been issued to date.
This article looks at the current status of the ban, what items are exempt, how exemptions can be obtained and NEMA's potential next steps.

Click here to read the article in full or contact Joseph Ng’ang’ira (JNgangira@kapstrat.com).

This bulletin is not intended to offer professional advice and you should not act upon the matters referred to in it without taking specific advice. It is not intended to
create, and receipt of it does not constitute, a lawyer-client relationship. These regular bulletins provide incisive commentary on recent legal developments. If you
have any comments on the bulletin, would like to receive further details on the subject matter or would like to stop receiving such communications from us, please
send an email to KS@kapstrat.com or call your usual point of contact at Kaplan & Stratton.
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